Luddesdowne Church Electoral Roll report (February 2019)

[bookmark: _GoBack]A new roll has to be prepared from scratch in 2019. A brief report on the new electoral roll will be delivered at the annual parochial church meeting on 28 April, as required by the Church of England representation rules. I will just note here that the old electoral roll (as at 10 February 2019) contained 29 names. Eighteen of these people were not resident in the parish. Two names on the roll were removed during the course of the year, those concerned having moved away from Luddesdown.
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